
From: Luhn, James (Bryan) <bluhn@wcbd.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/7/2016 11:18:04 AM
Subject: WCBD Interview Request

Hi Chaney,
 
We’d like to send our reporter, Rebecca Collett, to Columbia either this week or early next week for an interview with 
Gov. Haley.   We’d only need a few minutes of her time.  Our story focuses on the allocation of road money, 
specifically money that was supposed to go for road repairs being used for beautification of the state capitol grounds.
  I know Gov. Haley was not pleased by this, and we’d love to talk to her about it for our investigation.
 
Please let me know if you can make this work for us… we don’t ask often because we know how busy she is… but this 
really is an important story we’re working on.
 
Thanks!
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